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Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Questionnaire for determination of a WQCC Discharge Permit.

From: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 3:15 PM 
To: Douglas Reed 
Cc: Dawson, Scott, EMNRD; Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Questionnaire for determination of a WQCC Discharge Permit. 
 
Doug, 
 
Thanks for following up with your phone call today.  Based on a review of Schlumberger's Questionnaire and a 
file review, OCD has determined that because your ground water remediation program does include discharge 
to ground water via an infiltration trench, Schlumberger does need to operate under a Discharge Permit.  OCD 
will renew permit GW-114.  Please submit your permit renewal application with $100 filing fee within 30 days 
of this email.  Also, please be prepared to submit a Public Notice pursuant to 20.6.2.3108 NMAC. 
 
Please send the permit renewal application to me.  Ed Hanson will continue to work with Schlumberger on its 
ground water remediation program.  Please call me if you have any questions. 
 
Glenn von Gonten 
Senior Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
505-476-3488 
Fax-476-3462 
glenn.vongonten@state.nm.us 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Douglas Reed [mailto:DReed@slb.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 2:29 PM 
To: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Subject: Questionnaire for determination af a WQCC Discharge Permit. 
 
 
Sir,  
 
 Attached is the questionnaire required for GW-114. The changes requested have been made. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Regards,  
 
           Doug. 
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Douglas Reed 
Schlumberger 
Facilities Foreman, Permian Basin 
Pressure Pumping Services 
32 East Industrial Loop 
Midland Tx. 79701 
Direct 432-685-9641 
Cell 432-296-1813 
Dispatch 432-683-1888 
 
 




















